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Hello,

As someone who depends directly on North Umpqua River water for all of my household
water needs, I SUPPORT climate legislation to counter the effects of climate change. 
Additionally, my husband and I are witnessing increasing pest levels in our trees (48 acres)
and out home garden.

Respectfully,
Katherine Vejtasa
District 4


